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From: pustin Frederick [mailto:dustin@local519.org]

Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 1:11 PM

To: Ford, Liz; Bellam, Deborah; Bann, Amy

Cc: Oglesby, Kathleen

subject: status of Public safety Employees Union voting process

Re: King County 2009 Mandated Leave Tentative Agreement--TA

Dear Liz:

Public safety Employees Union 519 (PSEU) has seven King Count¥ contracts. Five of
those_contracts are voting on the Tentative Agreement and ballots were sent out by u
S mail on

Monday November 10th, 2008. Members were instructed to return the ballots as soon

as possible. Ballots will be counted on wednesday afternoon November 19th. Results
should be available no Tater than Friday November 20th, 2008.

Two bargaining units are not voting on the TA for the following reasons:

Ccivic Tv----this bargaining unit is not part of the Executive Branch and is awaiting
a proposal from the Legislative Branch regarding the furlough issue.

Communications Center (911 )----this bargaining unit is not voting due to the OCR
filed by Local 763.

PSEU has recommended that the TA be approved by all bargaining units that are
voting.

Dustin Frederick, Business Manager, PSEU 519
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